
 

Ghana Revenue Authority (GRA) – Implementation of Cargo 

Tracking Notes (CTN) 
 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

We would like to inform you of the implementation of Cargo Tracking Notes (CTN) for shipments 

destined to Ghana, effective from 1 July 2018. 

 

It is the responsibility of the shipper/forwarder at the port of origin to obtain a pre-validated CTN via 

the CTN online platform and provide the CTN number with the Shipping Instructions. The CTN Number 

must then be indicated on the Bill of Lading, Manifest and all shipping documents.  

 

It is mandatory for all shipments to Ghana to have a CTN number, without which cargo cannot be 

cleared at destination. More information can be found on the GRA CTN FAQs website.  

 

We will continue to keep you informed of any further development. If you have any questions, please 

contact your local ONE office. 

 

Thank you for your support to ONE. 


